
 
Note of Editor in Chief 

 
 

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the 

Journal of Women's Entrepreneurship and 
Education (JWEE) is currently indexed in 
SCOPUS Q3. In this context, please spread the 
word about this progress and the value of 
publishing with JWEE, encouraging your best 
colleagues to submit high-quality articles.  

I must stress that all articles submitted to 
the journal should be unpublished, and they 
must not be in the review process by any other 

journal. Once a paper has been reviewed and accepted for publication, you 
cannot withdraw it and offer it to another journal. The order and number of 
authors you specified in the cover letter cannot be changed later.  

Original contributions will be accepted on the basis of significance, 
validity, and described in depth methodology. In turn, is provided a 
professional, objective, rigorous, and responsible review process. The 
papers submitted after July 15, 2022, will be charged upon acceptance for 
publication. It is assumed that by submitting the paper you have accepted all 
the conditions of publication 

 
 

July, 2022. 
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 
Prof. Dr Mirjana Radovic-Markovic 

     
                 Editor in Chief 

 
 
 


